
 

 

21st May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We break up today and return on Monday 7th June. 

This Sunday is Pentecost Sunday. We celebrate the birthday of the church.   

Wednesday Word 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/peace?pid=MTA101634&v=28.9 

Masks/Protocols.                                                                                                                                                                    

I had a briefing (with all schools from Manchester Local Authority)  yesterday with Public Health 

North West. They are very keen for me to reiterate that we must continue after the holidays with 

the same rules. We are not yet in a position to relax any of our protocols. They are concerned 

about the new variant, particularly in the North West. Please continue to follow the guidance in 

order to keep your family and our community safe. The admin email address is monitored over the 

holidays. If you have any positive results for Covid to report then please continue to do so - we need 

to keep monitoring over the holidays. The message from Public Health is very clear. They are telling 

everyone to be very cautious over the next few weeks and to keep up the distancing, hand-

washing and mask wearing.  

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS – Tuesday 8th June. 

Dinner Monies – these can still be paid, if you need to catch up payments, over the holidays via 

Arbor. Please ensure that you are up to date with your payments.  

Myon. This is available for the children to continue reading a wide range of books over the holidays. 

Please tell your child not to forget the quiz! 

Thanks for your support over the half term. I do hope the weather improves so that the children can 

play outside during the break.  

With prayers for your families at this time, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/peace?pid=MTA101634&v=28.9

